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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

24 February 1984

DEBATE ON ACARD/ABRC JOINT CHAIRMEN'S REPORT

The Prime Minister was grateful to the Lord President for
his minute of 22 February reporting on the House of Lords debate.
She has noted the points made and has asked Dr. Nicholson, to
whom I am copying this letter, to examine what practical steps

the Government could take, other than simply increasing funding,
to meet the points raised.

I am sending copies of this letter to Elizabeth Hodkinson
(Department of Education and Science), Callum McCarthy
(Department of Trade and Industry), Lord Lucas (Government
Whips Office) and Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

(ANDREW TURNBULL)

Miss Janet Lewis-Jones,
Lord President's Office.
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